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May 11,2005 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 15 

Re: Adelphia Telecommunications, Inc. Interexchange Carrier Market Exit 

Dear Public Service Commission: 

Adelphia Telecommunications, Inc. (“Adelphia”) would like to return and cancel its certification to 
provide long distance services in the state and to cancel any tariffs on file. Adelphia’s long distance 
service is provided via a resell arrangement with a third party; Adelphia has no long distance facilities in 
the state. Adelphia has no customer deposits for any customers in Kentucky. 

Adelphia will discontinue service in Kentucky on July 28,2005~ Adelphia currently provides long 
distance service to approximately 2,500 customer lines in the state that will be impacted by the 
discontinuance. Adelphia customers in Kentucky are being given at least 30 days’ notice of the 
discontinuance, which will be sent by letter in a separate envelope mailed to customer’s account address. 
A copy of the letter to our customers is attached to this letter. 

Please direct any questions to: 

Jo Gentry 
External Affairs Director 
Adelphia Telecommunications, Inc. 
5619 DTC Parkway, Suite 800 
Greenwood Village, CO 801 11 
303-268-6684 phone 
720-293-0222 fax 
jo.nentrv@,adelphia.com 

Very truly yours, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

Brian Bennett 
Enclosure 

SEA 1645390~1 61093-42 
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http://www.dwt.com
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pdelphia 

May 11,2005 

Dear Adelphia Long Distance Customer, 

Adelphia Telecommunications, Inc. (“Adelphia”) will discontinue long 
distance telephone service in your state on July 28,2005. 

Our records indicate we provide you with intrastate and or interstate long distance calling 
capability. In order to continue the ability to make long distance telephone calls you must select 
and initiate service with an alternate long distance telephone service provider by July 28,2005. If 
you have not completed the migration to a new provider by July 28,2005 your long distance 
capability would be restricted and long distance calls will be blocked. 

Adelphia cannot suggest a new long distance provider, companies providing long distance in your 
area can be found in your local telephone book. 

If you have questions regarding the discontinuance of your Adelphia Long Distance Service 
please call 888-472-6222. Our mailing address is: Adelphia Long Distance, PO Box 230, 
Coudersport, PA 16915. 

If you have other Adelphia services such as High Speed Internet o r  Cable TV, those services 
are not affected. This letter is only with regard to your long distance service from Adelphia. 


